SHEEP

SIDNEY S. GOTTLIEB
CUBERO, NEW MEXICO

February 27, 1957

Mr. 0. A, Larrazolo
253 Korver Building
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Larrazolo:

This is to verify that the Gottlieb No. 1 Well located

CATTLE

on my ranch, near Grants, has been properly plugged and

that the pits have been covered and that everything is

in tip-top- shape and to my satisfaction.

The derrick is the only thing remaining at the site of
the well, I understand that it will be soon removed

and in any case it is not in the way.

Very truly yours,

Sidney 8. Gottlieb
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